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I am a life-long Oregonian and have only voted by mail. The system works, and there 

is no need to change it. It would be expensive to change, and cause hardship for 

people to have to vote in person. A well-informed populace is the backbone of 

democracy, and I have found I’m best informed at my kitchen table reading the 

election info while filling out my ballot.   

 

I know that the hardship of getting people to the polls is entirely the point for those 

who don’t want people to vote. There has never been evidence of voter fraud by mail 

in Oregon. The system works. I strongly oppose changing it.  


